Dear John Boehner,
     As a high school student I know what it’s like to not have accommodations work in my favor. One of the main accommodations that haven’t worked in my favor in the past is technology. One of these technology issues I have had is with companies don’t make accessible technology for blind students to use. This may be a cheaper way but it’s not the best way.     The teach act can help with any accessible problem a visually impaired student may have. It will let the colleges know what they need to do to provide accessible technology for college students and even put pressure on the companies who don’t want to provide technology for the visually impaired. I believe that we as blind students have enough to deal with with out the issue of inaccessible technology. In terms of sharing on line you might think of a better way to do that. For example drop box. So all I half to say is support the teach act.
Sincerely yours Brennen Kinch.
